



Dear Cheryl,

We hope this note finds you well! We wanted to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for your generous \$100.00 contribution to our Emergency Care Fund. Your support is truly invaluable, and it means the world to all of us—especially to those of us who have experienced a little more than our fair share of challenges.

I'm Tilly, the dog who recently underwent eyelid surgery. I'm happy to report that I'm feeling much better and eagerly waiting for my forever family to find me. I know my family is out there. They just haven't seen me yet. I have to keep hoping that my dream of a home of my own and a family who loves me will come true. I wanted to let you know that your kindness helps make sure that other animals like

me receive the care we need to heal and thrive while we are here at the shelter.

And I'm Journey, the kitten who had a rough start. After being found with several injuries, I spent some time at an emergency facility. Thanks to compassionate humans like you, I received the care I desperately needed, and now I'm happily adopted in a loving home! This is a photo of me and my mom. I just love her so much and I know that she loves me too. I'm so happy now that I am with her. I

also want to thank you for being so kind and wanting to help me and others that are at the shelter receive the best medical care while we wait for our homes.

Because of your generosity, more animals like us will receive the emergency care that can change our lives. We are so grateful for your help, and we know that you will have a positive impact on getting the medical help for future animals in need.

Thank you for being a beacon of hope for us!

Your support transforms lives. Together, we make miracles happen.

With all our love,

Tilly & Journey



Fayette Friends of Animals

EIN: 25-1812151

223 Searights Herbert Road I P.O. Box 1282 | Uniontown, PA 15401

www.fayettefriendsofanimals.net | I info@fayettefriendsofanimals.net